
 

 

January 8, 2004 
 
Mr. Ben Henson 
Executive Director 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K. Street NW, Suite 310 
!ashington, !C 20006 
 

Dear Mr. Henson: 
 
Thank you for your letter dated November 17, 2003 regarding the requirement for the 
State of Washington to submit a quarterly complaint log to your office. The recent 
retirement of the Real Estate Appraiser Program Manager, Cleotis Borner, has 
contributed to this late response. 
 
The State of Washington will comply with this requirement. Our first submission will be 
at the end of the 1st Quarter of calendar year 2004. 
 
Also, please take into consideration that this program has lost a very experienced 
investigator and allow sufficient time to obtain and train replacement personnel. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the below address or 
telephone. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sydney W. Beckett 
Administrator 
Real Estate/Appraiser Programs 
P0 Box 9015 
Olympia, WA 98507-9015 
(360) 664-6525 


